
The date: 7/23/2024 
The week number: 30 
The walk number: 1772 
The weather: 88 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Chip O’Connor 
  
The birds (19) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western Bluebird 0.62 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.75 

6 American Crow 0.88 

1 Mourning Dove 0.88 

3 House Finch 0.62 

5 Lesser  Goldfinch 0.88 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.75 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

4 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

1 Cassin’s Kingbird 0 

2 Northern Mockingbird 0.75 

6 Black Phoebe 0.50 

3 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

1 Common Raven 0.50 

2 House Sparrow 1 

1 California Towhee 0.62 

5 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:01. 
 
We had a very good walk, despite the heat. We observed 19 species and that was only two short 
of the record for the week. And we didn’t see Bushtits that were 75% probable. The highlight 
was the Nuttall’s Woodpecker situation. We found a pair really chattering away just south of 
IPAC. Quite entertaining. And then we spotted a Cassin’s Kingbird on Del Mar, which gave us 
one zero-probability bird. So, a very nice walk indeed. 
 
Alan,  
7/28/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


